
Tender Results – Culvert Replacement 

 

TOWN OF MINTO 

MEETING DATE: 

REPORT TO: 

SERVICE AREA:  

SUBJECT:  

 

April 2, 2024 

Mayor and Council 

Public Works 

PW 2024-009 - Tender Results – Culvert Replacements 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

THAT Council of the Town of Minto receives report PW 2024-009 regarding Tender Results – 

Culvert Replacements; and 

 

THAT Council of the Town of Minto awards Tender PW 2024-04 - Culvert Replacements to 

Gerald D’Arcey Construction Ltd. for a total tender price of $73,755.00 excluding HST. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

OSIM (Ontario Structure Inspection Manual) Reports were completed to verify the 

deterioration rate of two Corrugated Steel Pipes on the 7th Line. Unfortunately, these two 

structures are showing significant signs of decline resulting in immediate attention and 

requiring replacement. 

 

Site Location 

 
 

 

 



Tender Results – Culvert Replacement 

COMMENTS: 

 

Request for Tender PW 2024-04 for removal and replacement of two (2) culverts on 7th Line 

closed on March 27, 2024. Ten submissions were received at the time of closing.  

 

Contractor 
TOTAL 

(excluding HST) 

Gerald D’Arcey Construction Ltd. $  73,755.00 

Dozlan Construction $ 115,850.00 

Roubos Farm Service Ltd. $  94,475.91 

EC King Contracting $ 145,220.97 

Cedarwell Excavating Inc. $ 114,471.00 

Reeves Construction Limited $ 165,567.12 

Agg-Flo Haulage Inc. $ 105,563.30 

Cox Construction Limited $ 170,802.27 

Wellington Construction Contractors Inc. $ 113,695.20 

Moorefield Excavating Ltd. $ 110,100.00 

 

Based on the Tender results, staff is recommending Request for Tender PW 2024-04 be 

awarded to Gerald D’Arcey Construction Ltd. in the amount of $73,755.00 excluding HST. 

 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION: 

 

Funding for Tender 2024-04 is available from savings on previously approved Public Works 

capital projects. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN: 

 

Goal 1: Manage our Infrastructure 

 

Maintain, renew, and expand our municipally owned infrastructure to enhance healthy growth 

and our environment. 

 

 

PREPARED BY: Mike McIsaac, Roads & Drainage Manager 

 

RECOMMENDED BY: Chris Harrow, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 


